
Pennsylvania Future Business Leaders of America 
and 

Hershey Lodge  
proudly announce another phenomenal leadership opportunity for  

PA FBLA members 

 

Hospitality Internship  
at the 2017 State Leadership Conference 

(any FBLA member can apply) 

 
Hershey Lodge, one of Pennsylvania’s largest convention resorts, is offering an internship to 
definitely ONE and possibly TWO FBLA members.  This experience will give the successful 
candidate(s) an overview of many of the operations within Hershey Lodge including Front Office 
Operations, Housekeeping, Convention Services, Banquet Services, and Culinary and Meeting 
Services.  This three-day experience is designed for a student with strong career interest within 
the Hospitality Industry.  The application to apply is published in the State Leadership 
Conference Information found by accessing www.pafbla.org, Item #37 on the home page or click 
the link below: 
 

Hospitality Internship Application link:  https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/zkv1zw30r80amp/ 
(link is published on the home page of the web site) 
 

Below are the guidelines for this internship: 
 

1. This internship is open to all FBLA members who are interested in or planning a career in the 
Hospitality Industry.  Applicants cannot be competitors at the SLC due to the intensity of this 3-
day program. 

2. The intern, in consultation with the chapter adviser, is responsible for making and paying his/her 
SLC Registration Fee, lodging accommodations and travel arrangements.  The SLC Package Plan B 
lodging rates will apply.   Complimentary meals will be provided all days of the internship.  

3. The internship begins on Sunday, April 2, (at 9 a.m. and ends on Wednesday, April 5, 11 a.m., 
subject to change).  A schedule will be provided by Mr. McCabe, Assistant Director of Convention 
Services at Hershey Lodge. 

4. The intern is expected to follow the 3-day schedule provided by Hershey Lodge—no exceptions. 
5. There is no monetary compensation for this internship; however, there are many rewards from 

this experience.  Upon completion of the internship on April 5, if the intern successfully 
completes all the requirements of the internship as outlined by Mr. McCabe, the intern’s adviser 
may apply for a refund for the intern’s 2017 SLC Registration Fee.  The online PA FBLA SLC Refund 
Request Form can be found on the home page of the web site or by clicking here:  
https://pafbla.wufoo.com/forms/x1ez3taw1yx0s71/ 

6. The application deadline is Friday, February 10, 2017.  The successful candidate(s) will be notified 
by email no later than February 24, 2017. 

 

Advisers, if a member from your chapter is selected to intern with Hershey Lodge, please contact Janet 
Skiles, PA FBLA conference Coordinator, jskiles@pafbla.us for instructions on how to register the intern 
for the conference and adjust your chapter’s lodging reservation form.   
 
THE ABOVE GUIDELINES SUPERCEDE ANY PREVIOUSLY PUBLISHED HOSPITALITY INTERNSHIP 
DOCUMENTS. 
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